WABUSH

The Town of Wabush has received numerous complaints about dirt bikes
and ATV’s on roads, private property and Town recreational facilities.

The Town continues to work in conjunction with the Royal
Newfoundland Constabulary to identify offenders and lay charges under
the provincial Motorized Snowmobile and All-Terrain Vehicles Act and
Regulations. Any charges laid under this Act and Regulations could result
in fines and in addition, motorized vehicles may be seized.

Use of motorized vehicles in that nature is illegal and creates a safety
hazard to the public and the person riding the vehicle.

Please be safe this summer for all residents!
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